
February 12, 2017 

We are pleased to announce that the Middle Point RC Flyers now has a permanent club flying site 

located north of Murfreesboro in the Walter Hill area; about 1.3 miles west of our former flying site at 

the landfill. 

Over the course of the next few weeks we hope to have the necessary items in place to begin utilizing 

the site on a limited basis. Until we have been able to remove trees that are in the way of the planned 

runway and grade the property, larger aircraft will have issues with their operation at the site. We will 

work on making improvements, including the installation of a fabric runway, over the course of the next 

few months as time, weather and volunteer labor allows. In the meantime, members will be able to fly 

multi-rotor and some fixed-wing aircraft once the field is officially opened. 

The flying site is currently gated and cannot be accessed by non-members. Additionally, the site is 

located well enough off the road and behind trees as to be unseen. Anyone that is interested in a site 

visit is welcome to let me know and I will make the arrangements. 

Thank you to all members who have helped in the securing of this new flying site. 


